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Our resident Michele here at Woodstock Residential Care Home celebrated her 88th birthday with family and staff last

week.

Michele received cards, presents, flowers and had a cake made for her by our Chef – doesn't it look fantastic!

Staff put up banners and balloons and sang happy birthday to Michele while she blew out her candles.

Happy birthday Michele from everyone at Woodstock!

 


